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The Township office is currently closed,
to the public, due to COVID-19.

If you need assistance please
call 419.726.6621, Monday through

Friday 9:00 A.M. to 2:00 P.M., or email
office@washington-twp.com.

2020 Township Board Meetings

Meetings are held at Township Hall (5714
Blessing Dr.) on the third Thursday of the
month, and are open to the public. Meetings
start at 6:00 p.m. unless otherwise noted.

May 21st -
Call information 1-978-990 5000

803733#

June 18th
July 16th

August 20th
September 17th

October 15th
November 19th
December 17th

Meeting minutes can be found on our
website at http://www.washington-
twp.com/meetingminutescss.htm

April Anniversaries

David Hartford 1 year
Joe Reams 14 years
Jon Parker 28 years

Becky Bodette 32 years

Links to COVID-19 Information and
Resources

​

https://lucascountyhealth.com/coronavir
usupdates/

https://unemployment.ohio.gov/

Huge thank you to Debbie Speegle and  Linda
Barto Ray who made masks for township
employees. Two trustees, Leo and Kellie covered
those costs. Also, thank you to Jacob Supply who
donated a gallon of hand-sanitizer to the township.

Please do not blow grass clippings into street or
clean up. Also, pick up blue bags and stop putting
furniture at the street unless it’s being picked up in
a timely manner. The grass and blue bags clog up
the sewers and the grass clips are dangerous to
those riding motorcycles. The playground, at
Shoreland Park, is currently closed due to
COVID19.

Thank you,
Bryon McIntosh – Roads Superintendent 

On 4/1/2020 Becky Bodette was appointed as the
Fiscal Officer

http://www.washington-twp.com/meetingminutescss.htm
https://lucascountyhealth.com/coronavirusupdates/
https://unemployment.ohio.gov/


https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/index.html

https://www.211unitedway.org/

From the desk of Chief Kaiser

The Covid-19 pandemic has affected the Police Department in having to
adapt in a more thought provoking and less personal nature than any of

us have ever imagined! You may have noticed the Officers arriving masked
up and gloved up; similar to something similar to a scene from a Science
Fiction movie. We have been adhering to CDC, State of Ohio, and Lucas
County Health Department guidelines for first responders. Additionally,

in many cases when you call to report a crime, especially a "past
offense non violent crime" the Officer will contact you by telephone

rather than visit your location. Of course, any Life Threatening
situation that may arise; we will respond to immediately. We ask that

when you Call 9-1-1 you inform the Operator if someone in your residence
or your location is ill or experiencing possible Covid-19 symptoms.
Above all else, continue to contact those folks that may be more

vulnerable to this pandemic, if you feel that they may be in jeopardy do
not hesitate to call 9-1-1 and advise the Operator of your concern.

TOGETHER WE WILL GET THROUGH THIS!!
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